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If you have any questions or concerns about the week ahead, please contact us!
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HAPPY EASTER! 

Happy Easter everyone! This is a short week 

at Bridges, and there will be no Online Social 

Skills on Monday, April 5.  

MONSTER CONVERSATION TREES 

We will be practicing how to have on-topic 

conversations with our friends by making a 

conversation tree about monsters and then 

having a conversation about the monsters we 

put into the conversation tree!  

BEING HONEST IS BEST 

We will also work on being honest, going 

over some scenarios and deciding whether 

the people in the scenarios were truthful or 

what they could do differently. 

SHOW AND TELL 

We will also do some Show-and-Tell, so if 

your child is at the classrooms, please send 

them with something they would like to show 

everyone else!  

WHAT’S UP FOR MIDDLES THIS WEEK?


